
 
2020 Graduation Photos 

East Aurora High School 
Senior Class of 2020: Good news! We will offer graduates the opportunity to take individual professional photos 
in full academic regalia with their diploma covers on stage by our beautiful stadium at EAHS!   

We are truly disappointed that we are not able to do a grand celebration to honor your high school graduation.  
We have been working to find an opportunity to celebrate each of you and remain within the safety guidelines of 
our region.   

Members of the Class of 2020 will be able to be photographed, as another opportunity to commemorate your 
achievements and provide you with a memento of your success.  

Come to be photographed on your scheduled date and time (see below) — in full cap and gown, and any cords 
you may have earned. Bring your diploma covers to receive your diploma too! 

Graduation Photo Dates/Times 
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 (Rain Date – Monday, June 29, 2020) 

Time: 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Last Name: A – Barraza (8:00 AM – 11:00 AM) 

Last Name: Barrera – Cere (11:00 AM – 2:00 PM) 
Last Name: Cerv – D (2:00 PM – 5:00 PM) 

 

Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 (Rain Date – Tuesday, June 30, 2020) 
Time: 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Last Name: E – Gaytan (8:00 AM – 11:00 AM) 
Last Name: Gb – Herrej (11:00 AM - 2:00 PM) 

Last Name: Herr – Lui (2:00 PM – 5:00 PM) 
 

Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 (Rain Date – Wednesday, July 1, 2020) 
Time: 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Last Name: Luj – Mora (8:00 AM – 11:00 AM) 
Last Name: More – Perd (11:00 AM – 2:00 PM) 

Last Name: Pere – Riva (2:00 PM – 5:00 PM) 
 

Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 (Rain Date – Thursday, July 2, 2020) 
Time: 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Last Name: Rive - Sali and ESL I & II (8:00 AM – 11:00 AM) 
Last Name: Salm – U (11:00 – 2:00 PM) 
Last Name: V – Z (2:00 PM – 5:00 PM) 

 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: All vehicles will use State St. to enter by the parking lot, at the south end of the stadium. 
School employees will direct you to the designated photo area. When directed, the graduate only will exit your car to 
pose for a professional photo. IMPORTANT: to ensure proper social distancing, students and family members will 
remain in their vehicle until signaled to exit by a staff member. Please understand that to ensure we are following CDC 
and IDPH guidelines, only the student is allowed to participate in the graduation photo. For questions, please contact: 
the High School Main Office at 630-299-8000 or the Principal’s Office at 630-299-8130.   


